
From: Connor Stack  
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 2:37 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for the new TC1 district 
 
 
I've been a resident of Ann Arbor since 2020, and I support the TC1 district rezoning. I think it supports 
our goals of increased density and decreased dependence on cars. I would like to see this proposal 
approved as soon as possible.  
 
-- Connor Stack 
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